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From the President 
  

   
It is with great sadness that I inform you that our Immediate Past President, 

colleague and friend, Nathan Harvey, passed away at the weekend. He will be 
very sadly missed by the AFMLTA executive, associates at his school as well 

as the wider community where he was well known and highly respected 
nationally and internationally for his significant contributions to languages 

education. We extend our sincere condolences to his family and friends. 

Nathan’s funeral arrangements are as follows: 

Thursday 21 September, 9.30 am 
Carrington Pavilion, Fremantle, WA 

Gillian Cordy (President) on behalf of the AFMLTA executive 
  

  



     
Nathan Harvey, AFMLTA Immediate Past President (left rear), with AFMLTA 

Executive members, 2023 
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Professor René Koglbauer (ALL Board Member), Professor Terry Lamb (FIPLV 
President), Gillian Cordy (AFMLTA President), Liz Black (ALL President) and 

Nathan Harvey (AFMLTA Immediate Past President), 2023 
  

   
 

    
AFMLTA acknowledges the traditional custodians of Country throughout 
Australia and recognises their continued connection to languages and culture, 
land and waterways. We pay our respects to their Elders, past, present and 
emerging. 
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